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May 9, 2025 
 
Ref: 66583.00 
 
Jeff Richardson 
City of Eustis Development Services 
4 N. Grove Street 
Eustis, Florida 32723 
 
Re: Request for Extension of Permit No. 2024-SP-02DP 
 

Dear Mr. Richardson, 

I am writing to formally request a 12-month extension of the Orlando Health Free Standing Emergency Room Site 
Permit (permit number 2024-SP-02DP), originally approved on November 15, 2024. At the time of this request, the 
approved construction plans are in compliance with all applicable local and state codes.  

We are requesting this extension in accordance with the provisions outlined in Land Development Code Chapter 
102, Section 102-25, which allows for permit extensions under specified circumstances. The additional time is 
requested as we are currently awaiting the necessary funding to proceed with the project. 

I kindly ask for your review and favorable consideration of this request. If there is any further information or 
clarification needed, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

VHB 

Cameron Langermann, PE 
Director of Land Development 
 
 


